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August 27, 2015

Jorge Cevallos, Chairman

Indigenous School of the Arts Foundation
PO Box 17-03-699

Quito ECUADOR

Dear Mr. Cevallos,

| am writing to thank you for bringing the very special exhibit of Indigenous art to our
gallery in July. | know that this exhibit represented just a handful of the beautiful and
impactful pieces of art you coordinate through your Biennial show and we are very
pleased and grateful to have hosted this special show.

We take great pride in being able to partner with organizations like yours to offer
such exhibits to our community which are both stunning art and a vehicle for telling
stories of cultures and traditions that many in our community might never be able to
experience. We also appreciated your coordination of the artist workshop with our
younger patrons to create a mural.

We were excited about this exhibit, and feel it was very successful in our community.
We have over a half million visits to the Main Branch each year and Portland is a
community that is eager to experience, enjoy, and learn from broad arts and culture.
We recommend your exhibit to other public libraries and cultural institutions for its
artistic range and its very high quality.

The public library is well positioned to present cultural events like this, as we strive to
“bring the world to our community” and to “bring our community to the world” and
it was a true pleasure to work with you and the artists who joined you in it.

All the best,
o Gl

Sarah Campbell
Executive Director
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